

Dear Parent/Carer

You are invited to: -

Join us at our Year 6 WW2 Street Party

On

Thursday 8 December 2022

2.00 pm to 3.00 pm

In the school hall

We hope that you will be able to join us

Please go directly to the school hall via the top gate

We request that younger siblings/babies are not brought along to the session due to health and safety reasons.

Please return the slip below to confirm your place.

Year 6 Parent Session, WW2 Street Party, 8 December 2022
Childs name:
I/we will be attending the WW2 Street Party
I/we am unable to attend the WW2 Street Party
Name/s

